
MARCH FOR
THE HOSTAGES

SUNDAY 
OCTOBER 5 

9:00 AM
The Baltimore chapter 
of Run for Their Lives

invites the community to
the Sukkah of Hope, a

powerful public space for
memory, solidarity, and
prayer.   A vigil for the

hostages will take place in
the Sukkah on Thursday,
October 9  from 7-8 pm. 

Front Lawn of  HAR SINAI - OHEB SHALOM 
7310 Park Heights Avenue 

סוכה של תקווה


